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FFWPU Moldova: On August 5, in Chisinau, the capital city of Moldova held the Peace Road. Over 50
people participate for the Peace Road event, including Ambassador for Peace, NGO volunteers, students,
children. New guests and students received Rev. Moon Sun Myung’s Autobiography book as a presents.

National TV, Moldova 1, news program covered the event. The report will be on the next day (August 6)
evening news. For this event, Mr. Gutiera Prodan (Media Relationship), Mr. Pavel Cherbusca, Mr.
Eugenia Ursu, Mr. Marina Mazur, the Ambassadors for Peace actively supported with mobilization of
participants, Also Rev. Lee Hong Mo, Special envoy participated and supported the event.

From their supports, the Peace Road event was held successfully.



